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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Bedford County Broadband Authority and Board of Supervisors has scheduled a 
Special Called Meeting at 5:00 pm on September 7, 2021 in the Boardroom of the 
Bedford County Administration Office, 122 E. Main St., Bedford, VA. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to hold discussions in closed session about broadband 
and the nursing home and taking action in open session regarding the approval of 
2022 VATI broadband grant applications.   


